
 

 
 
 
September 17, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Jonathan Brown 
Email:    
 
RE: 15-FOIA-189 Police Report – Towed Vehicle 
  
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On September 14, 2015, we received your request for the report regarding the towing of a silver Ford 
Focus from 121st and Lafayette Avenue in Chicago.  We contacted you on September 14, 2015 and 
asked that you clarify the date the vehicle was towed.  You responded to our email that same day, stating 
that you did not have an exact date the vehicle was towed, but that the last time you saw this vehicle was 
on September 3, 2015 (“Request”).   
  
After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, we have been unable to locate any records 
responsive to your Request.  Metra’s Police Department advised that they have no record of towing this 
vehicle from this location. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Jamie V. Harrmann 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 




